ArtHist net

HNA - Research Funding: Netherlandish Art

Stephanie Dickey

Historians of Netherlandish Art (www.hnanews.org) is accepting
applications for the 2007 HNA Fellowship for Scholarly Research,
Publication or Travel

Scholars of any nationality who have been HNA members in good standing
for at least two years are eligible to apply. The topic of the

research project must be within the field of Northern European art ca.
1400-1800. Up to $1,000 may be requested for purposes such as travel
to collections or research facilities, purchase of photographs or
reproduction rights, or subvention of a publication. Winners will be
notified in February with funds to be distributed by April 1. The
application should consist of: (1) a short description of project (1-2

pp); (2) budget; (3) list of further funds applied/received for the

same project; and (4) current c.v. A selection from a recent

publication may be included but is not required. Pre-dissertation
applicants must include a letter of recommendation from their advisor.
Recipient(s) will be asked to write a short account of the project(s)

for publication in the HNA Newsletter. Applications should be sent,
preferably via e-mail, by December 1, 2006, to Stephanie S. Dickey,
Vice-President, Historians of Netherlandish Art. E-mail:
dickey.ss@gmail.com. Postal address: Bader Chair in Northern Baroque
Art, Dept. of Art, Ontario Hall, Queen's University, Kingston, ON K7L

3N6 Canada.
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